
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13
BOARD OF EDUCATION
Bloomingdale, Illinois

Regular Meeting June 26, 2023

FOR ACTION

Subject: Approval of Intergovernmental Agreement with the Illinois
Department of Healthcare.

In last week’s Thursday Letter, I also mentioned that the ability to bill medicaid for
school provided services is expanding. Previously, it was limited to services for
students who were identified as receiving special education support. Due to
changes in the law, it is being expanded to include general education students for
services provided by the school nurse, social worker, etc. This has the potential
to provide additional revenue for the District.

For this reason, an intergovernmental agreement with the Illinois Department of
Heathcare is attached. The agreement must be in place prior to June 30, 2023 in
order for the District to claim this reimbursement. This was discovered during the
final operational board meeting for NDSEC earlier this month.

It is my recommendation to the Board to approve the intergovernmental
agreement with the Illinois Department of Healthcare, as presented.

Recommendation: The Board approve the intergovernmental agreement with
the Illinois Department of Healthcare, as presented.


